
Final Call for Participation in the
EAPIL Working Group Survey  on
the  Reform  of  the  Brussels  Ibis
Regulation
The following information has kindly been provided by Tess Bens,  Research
Fellow at the Luxembourg Max Planck Institute:

In September 2022, an EAPIL Working Group met for a conference in Luxemburg
to  discuss  the  perspectives  and  prospects  of  a  reform  of  the  Brussels  Ibis
Regulation.  There  were  panels  on  the  role  and  scope  of  the  Brussels  Ibis
Regulation,  collective  redress,  third  state  relationships,  jurisdiction  and
pendency,  and  recognition  and  enforcement.  As  a  result  of  the  conference,
Professor  Hess  and  a  team  of  Researchers  of  the  Max  Planck  Institute
Luxembourg  published  a  preliminary  Working  Paper  which  put  forward  32
proposals for the reform of the Brussels Ibis Regulation.

Parallel to the preliminary Working Paper, a survey was set up to collect reactions
and comments on the proposals. By now, over 60 participants from many different
Member States have answered the survey. Participation in the survey is open to
anybody interested in the reform of the Brussels I bis Regulation, irrespective of
whether they are a member of the European Association for Private International
Law. Your input is greatly appreciated. Please note that the survey will be open
until 15 April 2023.
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